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This month, as the student representative I have had the opportunity to visit two of the 
schools Hollis and Whale Pass. Where Caitlin and I have gotten to talk to the kids and introduce 
ourselves to the students.  The students at Whale Pass are requesting a change in the school’s 
lunch menu.  They would like the eggrolls to contain a protein in the form of meat.  I sent a 
survey to the high school students about the online classes compared to VTC classes.  The 
majority of the students said that they would prefer VTC and that they aren’t getting the best 
education from the program.  


